
_NOTICE_. Date- 27/04/24

To: All B.Tech Students of Semester 4

Subject: Mid-Semester Examination - Semester 4

This is to inform all B.Tech students of Semester 4 that the Mid-Semester Examination will start
from 01/05/24.

Time Table will be shared separately.

_Important Instructions:_

- All students are required to carry their college ID cards and exam admit cards to the exam hall.

- Students must report to the exam hall at least 30 minutes before the scheduled time.

- Electronic devices, including mobile phones and smartwatches, are strictly prohibited in the
exam hall.

- Any malpractice or misconduct during the exam will lead to disciplinary action.

Please note that the mid-semester exam is a crucial component of your internal assessment,
and your performance will significantly impact your overall grade.

If you have any queries or concerns, please reach out to your respective department or faculty
members.

Good luck!

Best regards,

Principal


